island health
MIDWIFE OPPORTUNITY

PORT HARDY AND PORT MCNEILL, BC

First Nations Health Authority has one contract position
available for a midwife in north Vancouver Island,
serving Midwifery clinics in Port Hardy and Port McNeill
and local indigenous communities. The contract position
includes funded clinic space, a MOA, and some funding
for local work-related travel. The role includes provision
of clinical midwifery care and non-clinical work,
including collaboration with a team of social workers
and nurses to support families and outreach to local
First Nations communities.

Northern Vancouver Island is accessible via major
transportation networks or road, air and water, and
serves as the gateway to the fast-growing Central
Coast and Prince Rupert.

WHERE YOUR WORK LIFE MEETS BALANCE

Contact Celina Callaghan, Medical Staff
Recruiter at medstaffrecruitmenteislandhealth.ca
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